

Department of Education

OFFICE OF THE UNDERSECRETARY

PLANNING, HUMAN RESOURCE AND ORGANIZATIONAL DEVELOPMENT

MEMORANDUM DM-PHROD-2021-0517

TO

Undersecretaries

Assistant Secretaries

Bureau and Service Directors

Regional Directors

Schools Divisions Superintendents

School Heads

All Other Concerned

RECEIVED
RECORDS SECTION

FINE: 10:53 AM



FROM

JESUS L.R. MATEC

Undersecretary for Planning and Human Resource and Organizational

Development

SUBJECT

Postponement of the Performance-Based Bonus (PBB) 2021 Online

Orientation

DATE

29 June 2021

This refers to the DM-PHROD-2021-0507 entitled "Performance-Based Bonus (PBB) 2021 Guidelines and Schedule of Online Orientation" dated June 21, 2021. Please be advised that the conduct of the PBB 2021 Online Orientation shall be postponed to a later date, per the request of the AO 25 Secretariat and the Technical Working Group (TWG).

A separate advisory indicating the final date will be issued for further reference. Meanwhile, while waiting for the final date for the orientation all DepEd offices and schools are requested to read and familiarize themselves on the Memorandum Circular No. 2021-1 entitled "Guidelines on the Grant of the Performance Based Bonus (PBB) for Fiscal Year (FY) 2021 Under Executive Order No. 80, s. 2012 and Executive Order No. 201, s. 2016" (See attached Annexes).

For questions and clarification, please contact Ms. Maricarl Fabian or Ms. Arly Jane Alcantara of the Bureau of Human Resource and Organizational Development-Organization Effectiveness Division (BHROD-OED) at the email address bhrod.oed@deped.gov.ph.

BHROD-OED/M.Fabian]